
September 2023 Update 
  
Progress of the Neighbourhood Plan Working Group continues to be communicated to the Parish 
Council, and is recorded in the minutes of their meeting on September 19th, 2023: 
 

2. Village Improvement 
2.1 To review progress on the Neighbourhood Plan (NP) 
Cllr Peace said the changes agreed at the previous PC meeting had been  

 actioned (noting that Cllr Hudson had also identified an error), but the PC had 
 been unable to meet the quick turnaround required to agree the final version in 
 time for the anticipated timescales to be met. As a result, Ian Poole   
 (Places4People Planning Consultancy Ltd) was now making various changes to 
 update the document although there was no current timescale to commence the 
 consultation stage. 

Cllr Peace and Mary Pluquet would monitor Ian Poole’s progress, then  
 check the NP before sign-off by the PC. 

Cllr Kirk noted the amazing achievement to be within touching distance of a  
 completed NP. 
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